THE VILLAGE OF GLENWOOD
INVITES YOU TO A CELEBRATION OF
THE RETIREMENT OF
PERRY HUNSPERGER.

PERRY HAS BEEN EMPLOYED AS
SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
FOR 45 YEARS AND WILL BE RETIRING
DECEMBER 31, 2024.

PLEASE JOIN US FOR AN EVENING OF
FELLOWSHIP AND APPRECIATION FOR
HIS COMMITMENT TO OUR VILLAGE.
THE EVENT WILL BE HELD ON
FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 6, 2024
STARTING AT 7:00PM AT THE
GLENWOOD COMMUNITY HALL
SEE YOU THERE!

Village of Glenwood
PO Box 1084, 59 Main Avenue
Glenwood, AB, ToK 2Ro
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